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Dear Chair Taylor, Vice-Chair Woods, Vice-Chair Pham, and members of the Senate 

Labor & Business Committee,  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on SB 916. I am writing to urge you to 

OPPOSE SB 916 bill and protect Oregon’s Unemployment Insurance System.  

 

I am a voting resident in Hillsboro, Oregon.  I do not think this bill is a good use of the 

Senate’s time and risks increased costs for all Oregonians through taxes or the use 

of income protected strikes being used as a negotiation tool. 

  

Thank you for the opportunity to comment and your support in OPPOSING SB 916. 

 


